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Special Olympics Team off to Los Angeles 
 

The Minister for Sport, the Hon Steven Linares, and the Minister for Equality and Social Services, 

the Hon Samantha Sacramento have both sent their best wishes to the Gibraltar Special Olympics 

Team participating at the Special Olympics World Summer Games taking place in Los Angeles, 

California next week. 

 

Minister Sacramento has been invited to attend the Games and will be travelling to Los Angeles 

later this week where she will be joining the Gibraltar contingent and giving the athletes her 

support and the best of Gibraltarian luck. 

   

Both Ministers will be bidding farewell to the team this afternoon. 

 


